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ForestrySA welcomes competitors and spectators to Mount Burr Forest 
 

ForestrySA will again welcome competitors and spectators to the Mount Burr Forest for this weekend’s 
annual Pines Enduro. 
 
The first event was first held in South Australian Government-owned pine forests back in 1978 and 38 
years on, ForestrySA is proud to be able to continue the legacy. 
 
The 2016 Pines Enduro 400 is being staged by the Millicent Sand Buggy Club and will take an 
anticipated 100 competitors along 50km of forest tracks during the main event on Sunday. 
 
ForestrySA Chief Executive Jerome Coleman encouraged competitors and spectators to enjoy their 
time in the forest. 
 
“While ForestrySA may no longer involved in commercial timber production in the Green Triangle, we 
are still responsible for more than 12,000ha of native forest in this area,” he said.  
 
“We also continue to allow recreational access on crown land leased by OneFortyOne Plantations, with 
the community able to enjoy these areas just as they have in the past.” 
 
Spectators are reminded that safety is a key priority and must stay off the track and behind safety 
barriers at all times. 
 
It is also important to leave the forest environment in a clean state and visitors are asked to take all 
rubbish home with them. 
 
Further information on recreational access and permits can be found on the ForestrySA website. 
 
Please note: Spectators can view all the action from the fully catered Teagle’s Quarry on the outskirts of 
Millicent, as well as the Logging Track Quarry near the southern end of the course. To ensure public 
safety, these are the only two areas where spectators are permitted. 
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